
 

                                                   

                                                                                    
   

            5th June 2015 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Monday 15th June will be the start of our Health and Fitness Week here at Brookfield Junior 
School. This week will focus on the pupils developing their understanding of what is meant 
by healthy living as well as encouraging greater participation in sporting activities. Following 
the success in previous years of different activities the week will include: Football, Boccia, 
Dodge ball and Handball.    
We will be holding our school Sports Day on Wednesday 17th June, to which you are 
invited. In case of bad weather our reserve Sports Day will be on Thursday 18th June. The 
day will be run as follows:- 
 

 Whole school – Potted Sports – 10.30am – 12.15pm. 

 Lunch 12.15pm – 1.25pm 

 Whole school – Sprints and Relays – 1.45pm – 3.00pm approximately. 

Following the successes of previous years we would again like to offer parents and carers 
the opportunity to stay for a picnic lunch.  Bring with you a picnic that will be eaten on the 
school field; please do not bring any alcohol. The PTFA will be available to serve 
refreshments on the day for a small charge. 
 
The presentation of the Sports Day cup will be made in assembly on Friday 19th June, 
following the accumulation of all points scored in activities throughout the week. 
 
Your child will need their P.E kit, including appropriate footwear for both indoor and 
outdoor activities, and at least one bottle of water every day. Jewellery must be 
removed in order to participate. Children will each be provided with a Brookfield 
Junior School baseball cap and putting sun cream on before coming to school if the 
weather looks good, is advisable. 
 
Professional Sports Photographers from the company DE Photo will be present for the 
WHOLE of our Sports Day.  We have used this company on several occasions and are 
very impressed by the standard. Photos of your children taking part in all the Potted Sports 
events and the afternoon sprint and relay races will be captured.  They will be available to 
buy straightaway from their mobile unit on the day, in a similar way to photos in a theme 
park.  Photos can also be purchased later on-line for those who are unable to attend, or if 
further copies are wanted.  The photos will be available in a variety of sizes.  Keyring and 
fridge magnet photos are also available.  Check out their website on www.DEphoto.co.uk. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

K. Underdown 
 
Miss Underdown 
Active Learning Team Leader 
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https://portal.klz.org.uk/owa/redir.aspx?C=84e680f574ba4b0aba1937a7e79722d3&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.DEphoto.co.uk

